Regional Director Qualifications

The Chapter’s goal is that each Director will bring different and special experiences, from which the
members, the staff and the Board of Directors could benefit. Here are some of the qualifications the
Nominating Committee will seek:

Have prior State or Regional Committee participation. The committee structure is an important
part of FLCMAA governance and candidates should have experienced this process.

Have served as an active Regional or Chapter committee member, preferably as Professional
Development, Membership, Student Development or another significant or active committee.
Have both the commitment and the time to attend all Board meetings and lead all Regional business
meetings. Be able to devote up to ten days per year away from his or her club on Chapter business.
Have demonstrated a professional commitment to both the club management industry as well as
the Chapter.

Have attended most Summer Conferences over the past two years.

Have attended one Annual Conference or Leadership Conference in the past three years.

Be a visionary who can share the long-term mission of FLCMAA and work respectfully with staff,
committees, and board members toward goals.

Have the ability to set personal agendas aside and reach respectful consensus on difficult issues.
Be passionate about the continuous improvement of FLCMAA.

Be willing to lead/chair a committee, even though it may not be the one in which he/she is most
interested.

Prior board experiences may be a plus.

Have attained Certified Club Manager status, or have qualified or will be qualified to take the
Certification exam prior to the end of their two-year term as Director.

Board service is a testing ground for future leaders of FLCMAA. Candidates should be considered
qualified to eventually serve as a Chapter officer.

Not all of these attributes are necessary for every individual, but these are the skill sets that would help to
ensure a positive contribution to Florida Chapter’s long-term success.

Potential candidates will also need to submit the following items to the Nominating Committee Chairman
no later than April 1, 2022:

Endorsement letter from his/her club president/or next highest-ranking executive.

Biographical information to include professional career and previous FLCMAA or CMAA
committee involvement.

300-word platform article which, if nominated, would be published in the FLCMAA email and on
the FLCMAA website.



